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All student email from Professor Joanne Cys, Acting Provost & Chief Academic Officer 

Dear students,  

As the COVID-19 pandemic continues to pose a health risk in South Australia the University is 
committed to doing all we can to provide a safe and healthy campus environment. For this reason, 
we will be continuing with some of our modified teaching and learning arrangements for the 
remainder of this year. 

To ensure that we can continue to meet social distancing requirements, lectures will continue to be 
offered online throughout 2021. Your Course Coordinators will make available alternative high-
quality learning resources through your LearnOnline course sites, including full-length lecture 
recordings, video modules, or other interactive and informative online learning content. 

As you would be aware, we offered online examinations via LearnOnline for Study Periods 1-4. This 
will continue for Study Periods 5-7 in 2021. We will continue to allow one extra hour above the 
existing allocated exam time for completion, to ensure students are not 
disadvantaged. Details of examination conditions will be provided by Course Coordinators prior to 
the examination period. 

Please note that for online examinations offered for UniSA Online courses, remote invigilation is 
used and no additional time beyond the scheduled examination time is applicable. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you of your academic integrity obligations in 
studying in an online environment. Academic integrity means a commitment to act with honesty, 
trustworthiness, fairness, respect and responsibility in all academic work, including online 
examinations. Submitting another student’s work as your own, asking others to help you complete 
an examination response, assisting other students to answer a response, or presenting data that has 
been copied or falsified all constitute academic misconduct. At UniSA we are able to monitor and 
detect these types of activities, including the use of 
software such as Turnitin. 

We take breaches of academic integrity very seriously at UniSA. The outcome of a breach may lead 
to a fail grade in the examination, fail grade in a course, or even suspension for a period of time. 

If you have any questions or require further information or support please contact UniSA 
Campus Central on 1300 301 703. 

Thank you for your ongoing flexibility and continued commitment to your studies. 

 


